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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Flyntz, Matthew
Thursday, January 05, 2012 3:12 PM
Lenny Flank
Culler, Sara; Docket, Hearing
ASLBP Meeting

Mr. Flank,

We are in receipt of your request to speak, but I just wanted to note that the meeting is on
January 12, not January 17.

Best,
Matt Flyntz

Matthew E. Flyntz
Law Clerk, Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission
11545 Rockville Pike, MS T-3 F23
Rockville, MD 20852 DOCKETED
(301) 415-5243 USNRC
Matthew. FlvntzI@nrc.Eov
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----- Original Message -----
From: Lenny Flank [mailto:lflank(@vahoo.coml
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 11:52 AM
To: Docket, Hearing
Cc: Flyntz, Matthew; Culler, Sara
Subject:

January 5, 2012 (3:12 pm)

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
RULEMAKINGS AND

ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

I would like to be placed on the list for public comments at the evening session of the
public hearing concerning the Progress Energy nuclear power plants, to be held in Crystal
River on January 17.

Thanks.

Lenny Flank
"There are no loose threads in the web of life"
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